
From: Barbara Abraham  

Sent: 27 April 2025 17:32 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2025/1439/T: 12 Strathray Gardens NW3 4NY 

 

For the Belsize Society: we object to the proposed felling of the bay tree. This is 

a mature, attractive and well-proportioned tree. The tree appears healthy with 

years of life remaining. It is highly visible in Strathray Gdns and makes a positive 

contribution to the streetscape. The reasons given for felling are insufficient to 

outweigh the tree's benefit to the neighbourhood. We request that the tree is 

given TPO status and that felling is refused.  
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